
Art Cart of Disability Joy 
Join us to draw, colour, chat and discuss ideas around disabled joy. 
On Tuesday 22nd July (10am-4pm) and Wednesday 23rd July (11am-3pm and 
5pm-7pm), Bath City Centre 
 

 
We Are The People team will be joined by artist, Stephen Lee Hodgkins, and 
his Art Cart to ask the question: What is disability joy? 
 
We want to hear from disabled people and non-disabled people about their 
experiences of finding the positives/joy associated with disability, such as 
feelings of belonging and community, and promoting inclusive ways of 
thinking. We will also explore how to reclaim disability joy against a hardened 
political climate.    
 
About Stephen Lee Hodgkins: 
Stephen is a disabled researcher and artist who specialises in creative 
storytelling through doodling and printmaking. Stephen is the creator of the 
‘Disabled People’s Organisations’ mural located on display at the Newton 
Park Campus of Bath Spa University.  
 
About We Are The People: 
We Are The People are a small research team of disabled academics and 
non-disabled allies engaged in disability research and disability activism 
based at Bath Spa University. With a five-year, grant from the Wellcome Trust 

https://stephenleehodgkins.net/
https://www.bathspa.ac.uk/projects/we-are-the-people/disabled-peoples-organisations/?_gl=1*3cu8yb*_up*MQ..*_ga*MTY1NTg1MjYwOS4xNzUyMTUzNTUx*_ga_RN8FMG47V7*czE3NTIxNTM1NTEkbzEkZzEkdDE3NTIxNTM1NTckajU0JGwwJGgw
https://www.bathspa.ac.uk/projects/we-are-the-people/
https://wellcome.org/


we have been exploring issues which affect disabled people in South West 
England. 
 
Contact: 
For more information about We Are The People, please contact: 
wearethepeople@bathspa.ac.uk 
 

 


